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testimony

From: Margaret [drawpastels@hawaii.rr.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 21 , 2008 8:37 PM

To: testimony

Subject: IN SUPPORT OF S82151

The committee(s) on WAM will hold a public decision making on SB2151, RELATING TO
LONG-TERM CARE OMBUDSMAN, on Friday,
February 22, 2008 at 11 :00 am in conference room 211.
Thank you for accepting this email as our written testimony IN SUPPORT of SB2151 - we are in
favor of expanding the long-term care ombudsman program by adding three additional
ombudsman positions, one for each neighboring county.

Sincerely,

Stephen and Margaret Cull
POBox 743
Waimea, HI 96796
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